
Inclusive Transport Strategy – one
year on

This month (July 2019) marks the one-year anniversary since the publication
of the Inclusive Transport Strategy. As Transport Accessibility Minister I am
very proud of all that has been achieved in the last 12 months and this
government remains fully committed to delivering against the commitments set
out in the strategy.

Whilst a relatively short period of time has passed since the publication of
the strategy, we have already reached some significant milestones and
continue to make steady progress in delivering the strategy’s commitments.

Achievements include:

Nonetheless, I acknowledge that there is still more to do to ensure that all
disabled people have the same access to transport as everyone else and can
travel confidently, easily and without extra cost. The government will
continue to work with transport operators, charities and disabled people’s
organisations to ensure we achieve our overall goal, which remains to create
a transport system which offers equal access for disabled passengers by 2030,
with assistance if physical infrastructure remains a barrier.

I have today written to the Chairs of the APPG for Disability, the Transport
Select Committee, the Women and Equalities Select Committee and the Health
and Social Care Select Committee, including further detail on the progress of
the past year. Copies of this letter have been placed in the libraries of
both Houses.
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